GLENBOIG PRIMARY SCHOOL PARENT COUNCIL A.G.M. MEETING

MINUTES OF MEETING – Monday, 10 October 2016
Present:
Ainslie McShane


- Chairperson

Sally McCutcheon


- Vice-Chairperson

Julie Taylor



- Secretary

Kirsteen McDonald


- Treasurer
Claire Kilfedder



- Parent Member
Lesley Britton



- Parent Member
Helen McLaughlin


- Staff Member

Catriona Calvert


- Advisor to Parent Council

Angela Lyttle



- Visitor
Welcome:  Ainslie McShane welcomed everyone to the meeting.
Apologies: Rev. Dave Slater and Jonathan Godfrey.
A.G.M:

Ainslie McShane read the Annual Report and distributed copies to members.

There are six vacancies for Parent Members and one Staff Member.

Five members re-applied and their applications were accepted. One parent from the forum applied and her application was granted.

Office Bearers are as follows:

Chairperson – Ainslie McShane (nominated by Sally McCutcheon and seconded by Kirsteen McDonald)

Vice- Chairperson – Sally McCutcheon (continued from previous year)

Treasurer – Kirsteen McDonald (nominated by Ainslie McShane and seconded by Lesley Britton)

Secretary – Julie Taylor (nominated by Kirsteen McDonald and seconded by Ainslie McShane)
Parent Members – Claire Kilfedder, Lesley Britton, Jonathan Godfrey and Donna Swanson new member.

Co-opted Members – Teresa Aitken and Rev. Dave Slater.

Staff Member – Helen McLaughlin 

Kirsteen McDonald gave the Treasurer’s report. 

Cat Calvert congratulated members on a successful year.

This concluded the A.G.M.
Minutes of Previous Meeting: Accepted – Proposed by Claire Kilfedder and seconded by Julie Taylor.
Matters Arising: 
Kirsteen said helpers were needed for the Sponsored Strike – Hallowe’en costumes will be worn.
Helpers are also needed for the Teas & Coffees at the Harvest Service on Friday morning.

Chritmas Fayre – Thursday, 10 November 7.00pm – 9.00pm. Doors open at 6.00pm - helpers needed to set up.
Head Teacher Report:
Health Week – Cat said this was an excellent week. She has applied to North Lanarkshire Council for a Community Grant for Waterproof Clothes for Outdoor Learning.

Cat said the urn was broken. It was agreed the fuse has to be checked and if still not working a new one has to be purchased. 

Staff Report: None
Parent Report: None
Co-opted Report: None
A.O.C.B: None
Date of next meeting:  Monday, 28 November 2016 at 6.45pm. 
